
TOWN OF BRANDON, VERMONT
Notice of Public Hearing

The Town of Brandon received a $100,000 Accessibility Modification 
Grant from the State of Vermont under the Vermont Community 
Development Program. A public hearing will be held on August 12th , 
2024 at 6:30 PM at the Brandon Town Hall at 1 Conant Square, via 
ZOOM: Meeting ID (253 279 4161), by Conference call: Dial (929) 205 
6099, to obtain the views of citizens on community development; to 
furnish information concerning the range of community development 
activities that have been undertaken under this program; and to give 
affected citizens the opportunity to examine a statement of the use of 
these funds. 

The VCDP funds received have been used to complete physical 
accessibility modifications at the Brandon Free Public Library, including a 
limited use, limited access lift, and stair tower servicing all four levels of 
the building.

Information on this project is available at the Brandon Town Offices, 
49 Center St., and may be viewed during the hours of Monday through 
Friday 8:00am to 4:00pm. Should you require any special accommoda-
tions, please contact Town Clerk Sue Gage at 802-247-3635 to ensure
appropriate accommodations are made. For the hearing impaired please 
call (TTY) #1-800-253-0191.


